Capital Projects

At the High School, the student/faculty parking lot has been totally reconstructed.

- •New drainage placed and lighting installed.
- •Additional shared front parking lot added.

Preliminary work is beginning on the second phase of the project which includes a full reconstruction of the entrance, exit, bus lane, sidewalks and through traffic lanes. Major construction will be during the summer of 2023.

November 2022



New Parking Lots Constructed



4]

VALLEY CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT



944 State Route 17K • Montgomery, New York 12549-2240

2022-2023 Board of Education

Joseph Bond, Pres.
Sarah Messing, VP
Katie McKnight
Diana Revoir
Jane Samuelson
Angela Terraloverra

Capital Projects Continued..



At Walden Elementary School, roof soffit repair is being completed.

What are we still working on?

> Auditorium lighting project is near complete.

Future Capital Repair Needs:

- > Boiler replacements
- > Security/vestibules at each building
- > Window/door replacements
- > Tennis court replacements



The athletic field restroom facility is under construction and is expected to be open for the spring sports season.



The natatorium ceiling has been replaced and ventilation improvements are in progress.